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Our Annual General Meeting will be held on
4th December at 1.30pm
in the Board Room, Mackinnon House.  All welcome.
Our speaker is Angela Farr from the new Volunteer Hub in the hospital.
The meeting will be followed by a Christmas-themed buffet.

If you wish to continue receiving our newsletters, please remember to send back the form which was included with the AGM papers sent out at the end of October.
PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW WEBSITE AND E-MAIL ADDRESSES BELOW

The Patients’ Council is working hard to improve services in the hospital for patients and former patients.  We are doing this by joint working and we hope to work more closely with hospital staff and patients in the future.  We’re working hard to provide opportunities for patients to give us direct feedback.  Keep an eye on ward noticeboards for future opportunities.
Thanks to all staff, patients and former patients who have supported our work during the year.
We wish you all the best for the festive season!
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The Royal Edinburgh Hospital Patients’ Council, Morningside Terrace,
Edinburgh EH10 5HF
The Patients’ Council is a registered charity, Scottish Charity No SC021800     

Telephone: 0131 537 6462      Website:  www.patientscouncilreh.org.uk     

Email: maggie.mcivor@patientscouncilreh.org.uk     david.budd@patientscouncilreh.org.uk
Our offices are situated off the Link Corridor in the Andrew Duncan Clinic
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